
Look no further! The Office is stocked!

Engineering
Merchandise

The ESS Executive
Throughout your time as an undergraduate student in

Engineering you will likely be faced with the undeniable

need to contact someone in the ESS Executive. The

Executive are there to help you! If you have any questions or

comments about any aspect of undergraduate life in

engineering you should talk to one of them first. The easiest

way to contact the ESS is by email (ess@engr), bear in mind

however that this mail is forwarded to all the executive so

you should not mail this account explaining how drunk you

are (right Dave S?). Talking to them personally is also a

good method, however you may not know who they are.

Well here they are:

President Stuart Robinson (4B Elec)

VP External Kaldean Brown (4B Elec)

VP Internal Mark Morrison (3A Mech)

Treasurer Audra Blazkow (3A Mech)

Secretary Myles Dear (4B Comp)

Social Coordinator Kevin Borthowick (4B Elec)

Sports Coordinator Dean Curry (4B Mech)

Director of Sales John Jordan (3A Elec)

Director of Services Sam Melvin (3A Elec)

Fish Wrap/BaG Editors Dave Garrison (4B Comp)

Cam Lesiuk (4B Elec)

Phone numbers are not yet available for the above but will be

posted, along with office hours, at the earliest possibility.

You can, of course, email any of the above. v

Pizza-By-The-Slice
Fridays, 12:30 at The Office
Proceeds go to Graduating Class

NEWS FLASH

Executives from the FOX network announced today
that they have expanded their demographic sights and
will feature, in the next season, a prime-time soap
opera aimed at engineers. The working title is Beverly

Hills, 9.021 x 104.

The Return Of WECC
1 Dave Garrison

Unless you are a fresh (or were living in a hole) you will

remember the incredible glory bestowed upon our small

faculty this past spring when four fourth-years (who shall

remain nameless because the size of their heads makes it

hard to fit them all into a classroom all at the same time) won

the prestigious Entrepreneurial Design category at the

Canadian Engineering Competition. Unfortunately the

national champions will not be defending their title this year

leaving it up to the rest of us mortals to follow in their

footsteps.

Yes, the Western Engineering Conference and Competition

(WECC) is fast approaching and we need some competitors.

The competition is being held February 9-13 at the

University of Manitoba. Teams finishing first or second in

their category at WECC are invited to compete at the

nationals which will be held at the University of Toronto in

March. The categories for competition are: Entrepreneurial

Design, Corporate Design, Explanatory Communications,

Editorial Communications and Extemporaneous Debate.

If you have any intentions of competing at WECC you must

get in touch with an ESS executive no later than this Friday

(January 14)! If you have any questions about the categories

please come to the office and talk to someone. v

Our favorite hang-out, the way cool ESS
Office (more commonly know as The
Office) is no longer located in the Loading
Dock, which is now exclusively the Science
Venture office. The Office is now located in
EOW 130.

The Office Has Moved

Come Take A 

Look!

Eight different styles of T Shirts
Laser printer accounts
Photocopier accounts

Stocks, Bonds &  T-B ills

Baseball Shirts

Used Text Books

Baseball Hats

Coffee Mugs

Available this week in EOW 130!

Please Recycle 

This Paper

When Done!



DISORIENTATION WEEK ‘94
T H E  S P I R I T  I S  C A T C H I N G . . .

Disorientation? Should be called Disorganization week, eh? Work term reports being written, books being bought, switching gears from

Work (third gear) to Christmas (neutral) to SCHOOL (reverse)! Well, just when you thought you could skip first week’s classes to catch

up on some sleep, here comes DISORIENTATION WEEK ‘94! 

What is it?! Well this is the chance for Stream A to get to know our new first years. This week contains a ton o’ activities aimed at the

whole student body, its an excellent way to get to know the people you will be spending five years of your life with! There are a wide

range of activities so that there is at least one activity for every person to participate in.

Monday

Important 
Meeting
All should attend, 

starts at about 1:00 

pm in EOW 430. If 

you can not make it 

at exactly 1:00 

please come late! 

Includes Free 

Doughnuts!

≅5•5•5 Night
Eat yourself sick at 

Boston Pizza! 

$5 Schooners!

$5.95 All You Can 

Eat Pizza

5 pm - Everyone 

Welcome

Scavenger Hunt 
Begins
Which team can 

gather the most stuff 

and the most points? 

Runs until 7:30 pm 

Friday. Lots of 
prizes!

Tuesday

El Cheapo 
Movie Night
Special deal at 

Cinecenta for the 

ESS! $5 for a 

double feature of 

two John Woo 

classics, The Killer 

and Hard Target. 

Must purchase 

tickets in advance 

from the ESS. Starts 

at 7:15 pm

Volleyball
(tentative)

Come by The 

Office to find out 

where and when to 

play Volleyball.

Wednesday

Soccer
2:00 pm, location to 

be announced. First 

years versus 

everyone else! Come 

to The Office for 

more details.

Engineers Hit 
Scandals
9:30 pm. Dance till 

its time to go to 

broomball.

Midnight 
Broomball
Hit the ice at half 

past midnight for an 

invigorating game of 

broomball. 

Equipment supplied, 

cost determined by 

number of players. 

Oak Bay Rec Center 

Thursday

Faculty/Student 
Mixer
Drop by and see 

what the profs did 

while we were away 

on work term. Time 

and location to be 

announced. All 

welcome.

Dance Till You 
Drop
Kacktus Bird 

Kabaret, 10 pm

Ball Hockey 
Challenge
(Tentative)

Start the ball hockey 

season off with some 

informal games. 

Time and location to 

be announced, stop 

by The Office for 

details.

Friday

Pizza-By-The-
Slice
12:30, The Office

Proceeds go to grad 

class.

ESS Executive 
Meeting
2:30, The Office

If you have a 

comment or 

complaint come 

voice it where the 

executives make the 

decisions.

DW House Party
Party at The Official 

Engineering Party 

Spot (right across 

from UVic, 2440 

Sinclair Drive), 7:30 

pm. Maps available 

in Office. Scavenger 

Hunt prizes 

awarded! Everyone 

Welcome!


